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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 12:05 PM
To: Clint Zane; Olympia Haidos; haidos@gmail.com
Cc: Vicki Sheffer; Joanna Zimny; Matt Dornfeld; Steve Magner; James Hoffman; Nathan 

Bruhn; Robert Humphrey
Subject: RE: 975 Reaney Ave

Hello Stavros & Olympia Haidos, 
 
There will be a Legislative Hearing on February 25, 2025 at 9:00 am; however, since the Certificate of Code 
compliance has been issued, this hearing is canceled. 
 
The matter will go before City Council on March 5, 2025 at 3:30 pm to adopt the resolution as nuisance is abated 
and matter resolved.   
 
You may make your request to Mr. Robert Humphrey for refund of your performance deposit. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Clint Zane <Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 9:34 AM 
To: Olympia Haidos <bia711@gmail.com>; haidos@gmail.com 
Cc: Vicki SheƯer <vicki.sheƯer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Joanna Zimny 
<joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 975 Reaney Ave 
 
Stavros / Olympia, 
 
Here is a copy with the current interim building oƯicials name on it.  Use this one for your records. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Clint Zane 
Code Compliance OƯicer 
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Building Inspector 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 300 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9029 
C: 651-248-3860 
Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America DSI’s Mission: “To preserve and improve the quality of life in 
Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all.” 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Clint Zane 
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 9:14 AM 
To: Olympia Haidos <bia711@gmail.com>; haidos@gmail.com 
Subject: 975 Reaney Ave 
 
Forwarding with both emails addresses on file, see below... 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Clint Zane 
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 9:12 AM 
To: haidos@gmail.com 
Subject: 4240999_5884547_21090600.pdf 
 
Hello Stavros and Olympia, 
 
I have attached your code compliance certificate for this property.  I wish you the very best and hope you can relax 
and enjoy the fruit of your labors. 
 
 
Best of blessings! 
 
 
Clint Zane 
Code Compliance OƯicer 
Building Inspector 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 300 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9029 
C: 651-248-3860 
Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America DSI’s Mission: “To preserve and improve the quality of life in 
Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all.” 
 
 


